
2121 Cooperative Way, Suite 225
Herndon, VA 20171

17750 Creamery Road, Suite B10
Emmitsburg, MD 21727

800.482.8282
Info@EnterpriseWireless.org
www.EnterpriseWireless.org

July 6, 2016

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.
Washington, DC  20554

RE: RM-11738
Notice of Ex Parte Presentation

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On July 5, 2016, Robin Cohen, Executive Director of the Enterprise Wireless Alliance
(“EWA”) and Morgan O’Brien, Vice Chairman of pdvWireless, Inc. (previously Pacific
DataVision, Inc.) (“PDV”), met with Daudeline Meme, Legal Advisor to Commissioner
Mignon Clyburn.  EWA/PDV described the history and current utilization of the Part 90 900
MHz band, as well as the substantial additional utility and efficiency that would be produced
by adopting the joint EWA/PDV Petition for Rulemaking (“Petition”). They noted the
importance of investigating the optimal use of all spectrum, and urged the FCC to initiate
action on the Petition as promptly as possible.

This letter is being filed electronically, in accordance with Section 1.1206(b) of the
Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. § 1.1206(b), for inclusion in the record in this proceeding.

If you should have any further questions or correspondence concerning this matter,
please contact the undersigned at (703) 797-5112.

Sincerely,

Robin J. Cohen

cc:  Daudeline Meme (via email)
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